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Dear Parents and Carers,
It’s been a wonderfully warm and sunny week here at
Heath Mount, filled with memorable experiences and
joyful learning.
On Monday, our Early Years children visited Atwell Farm,
where they enjoyed a hands-on learning experience with
animals and nature—such a lovely way to connect with
the world around them.
A small group of  children also visited the Birmingham
Conservation Centre. A heartfelt thank you to our parent
volunteers who helped make this trip possible. It was a
beautiful and enriching outing for all involved.
Wednesday was a big day with our Summer Fayre and
the Excelsior Olympics! The fayre was full of  fun, food,
and sunshine—thank you to everyone who came along
and supported. We’ll let you know soon how much was
raised. Meanwhile, our children did an amazing job
representing Heath Mount at the Olympics—such pride
and team spirit!
On Thursday, Year 6 enjoyed a fantastic VR trip to Green
Meadow. Their enthusiasm and engagement were
brilliant to see.
Today, we held the Summer Fayre Raffle Draw in
assembly—congratulations to all our winners!
 
Looking Ahead
Next week is set to be another exciting one, with the Year
6 Production and Graduation. We are so proud of  our
Year 6 pupils and will be very sad to see them go—
they’ve been a wonderful part of  our school community.
Thank you to those that have sent letters regarding SRE
(Sex and Relationships Education)—thank you for your
communication.
We’d also like to take this opportunity to remind all
families about social media safety. Please check age-
appropriate platforms and ensure children are monitored
online to help keep them safe.
 
Enjoy this fabulous sunny weekend—just one week to go
until summer!
Warm regards,
 Mrs Samuel





PE TIMETABLE



Heath Mount

 Highlights

Here is a glimpse of what our

wonderful children and staff

got up to this week!

Reception had a fantastic time at Attwell Farm on Monday. They  learnt all about the animals, fed them and even had the
opportunity to visit the play area!
Year 4 put on an exceptional end of year musical performance which was thoroughly enjoyed by everyone who attended.
A group of our wonderful children visited the the Birmingham Wildlife Conservation Park where they had the opportunity to
meet the animals as well as enjoy some free time at the wonderful play area.
Year 4 have been busy baking yummy cookies!
A huge well done to The Heath Mount Olympics Team who who displayed outstanding teamwork and gamesmanship at he
annual Excelsior Olympics Tournament which was held on Tuesday.
Lastly, A huge thank you to all of the families, stall holders and staff who ensured that our summer fayre was a huge success.
The sun was shining and everyone enjoyed themselves with plenty of ice cream and candy floss on offer!




